
DIAL 159 

Z1- P.O. E02C 995 SAN JOSE 8, CALIFORNIA PHONE 293-8030 

April 9, 1963 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D.2 
Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will confirm your reception of KLIV on 
Sunday, March 31, 1963. When the interference 
isn't too great, I hope you'll listen often. 

Enclosed is a copy of our current Top Forty 
music chart. 

Bob Holmes 
Program Director 
KLIV Radio 
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